WV FEMA Mapping Partners

Conference Call – 12/05/2005
Attendees:
Matt Sherald

Ryan Gaujot

Kurt Donaldson
Eric Hopkins

Robert Perry
Lee Brancheau
Mike Craghan
Updates:
All FEMA staff are back from Louisiana except for Jon.  Jon will probably back in January.  He is available via email.
Half of the 3-meter DEMs have been generated and sent to USGS.  This data will become part of the NED.  See http://wvgis.wvu.edu/stateactivities/WVSAMB/sambelevation.html for more info about the status and conversion process.

SAMB aerial photography has been converted by USGS to two formats.  The data is available from the WV GIS Technical Center and can be used for map modernization activities.  A statewide mosaic is available on the http://www.mapwv.com website.  The formats include a very small tile size (496X496) and a larger tile size that matches the popular DOQQ boundaries.
Mapping partners who need many files may ask to have them transferred via portable hard drive.

Some images along the state plane zone boundaries may exhibit black areas.  Data users should keep an eye out for these and report any data gaps to the Tech Center.

To Do:

Mike – Work with Craig to draft a letter from FEMA to the WV SAMB stating that the Board will not be held liable for damages resulting from the publication of the planimetric hydrology data once it is integrated as part of a DFRIM product.  
Matt S. – Follow-up with Craig about the revised WVSAMB release form specific to WV FEMA Mapping Partners and find out if he had success with his investigation into bridge and culvert data containing an elevation attribute.
Robert – Invite Marty Frengs (and Mike Craghan) to present at the WV GIS Conference on May 17.

Lee – Circulate the latest map showing the status of flood mapping in WV.

Matt S. and Ryan – Arrange conference call for February 6th at 11:00AM

